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Personal Injury

Sign Up to the Devereux Brain Injury Newsletter
Posted on 03 May, 2022 by 

We have now launched our new brain injury newsletter.

In the first edition, Stephen Cottrell, Christopher Walker, John Platts-Mills and Thomas Westwell will discuss a flurry of 
reported cases relating to the diagnosis of mild traumatic brain injury, as well as examining cases involving capacity, 
PPOs and Personal Injury Trusts.

We hope that their analysis will provide readers with useful tips where they have similar cases.

If you would like to receive this newsletter, please click here. 

mailto:clerks@devchambers.co.uk
https://www.devereuxchambers.co.uk
https://www.devereuxchambers.co.uk/barristers/profile/stephen-cottrell
https://www.devereuxchambers.co.uk/barristers/profile/christopher-walker
https://www.devereuxchambers.co.uk/barristers/profile/john-platts-mills
https://www.devereuxchambers.co.uk/barristers/profile/thomas-westwell
https://bit.ly/DevNL030522

